
 

 

 

 

Ref: Premise Licence Objection – Wolverhampton Halfpenny Green Airport 

 

Dear Mark  

 

Thank you taking the time to make a recorded objection to our recent application for a 
Premise Licence to operate various events from Wolverhampton Halfpenny Green Airport. 

We have a received a small number of objections, which all detail many concerns and points 
relating to us working with the airport. We fully appreciate the level of detail on the Premise 
Licence has raised immediate concern and alarm with you. 

Our business intentions are not to cause any unnecessary anxiety or stress to any local 
community or residents living in reach of our proposed licensable locations, whether Premise 
Licences or Temporary Events Notices. 

Dangerous Sheep Events Ltd, is directed and managed by myself, Kevin, and my wife 
Michelle, whom have lived in rural Pattingham and Wombourne villages all of our senior 
lives. Whilst this may still not detail or provide any intent of our commercial plans, for us 
personally it serves as a basis of our values. 

We would therefore welcome the opportunity to answer your concerns raised directly by 
either or the two following methods. 

‘Meet & Greet’ – Complimentary Drinks Q&A  

We invite you to join us for drinks at the Red Lion Inn, Bobbington on the evening of Sunday 
14th May at 18:00hrs, where we will aim to answer any questions or concerns based within 
your written objection. Please could you email should you wish to attend. 

Written Response 

Alternatively, should you not wish, or be able to take us up on the above invitation, we will 
provide formal written feedback to your objection by post. 

I look forward to hearing from you in due course. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kevin ‘Ralph’ Taylor 
Director 0330 229 4041 


